Dear Ms. Hudley:

I would like to thank you for the information you provided at the Parent Academy on Saturday as well as directing me to your technology page at Grove Street School.

What a wonderful resource!

My kids and I have started to explore this site and I must tell you how excited we are to see these wounderful ebooks dealing with various subjects. We have also started to browse the World Book Online site as well.

As a parent of young kids, I appreciate the fact that they can access this this information from anywhere with inernet connection. As I try to teach them about the benefits of reading on a variety of subjects, this is another way of helping them leveraging the technology that they so easily manipulate, not just for gaming and chatting with friends but also for learning to communicate better through reading while enhancing their abilities.

I am not sure how this can happen but I believe that all students in the district should have access to these resources to enhance their knowledge in a wide variety of topics.

Summer reading will never be the same, thanks to your efforts!


Sincerely
